
 

 

 

 

 

 

19th May 2025 

Dear Families, 

We would like to share a huge well done to our Year 6 children and 
the Year 6 team who managed a challenging last week with the SATs. 

Well done – we are proud of you! It was nice to see a more relaxed 
Year 6 enjoying their playtime after the SATs came to an end.  
 

WINNER’S WEDNESDAY 

Well done to Presley and Gates Classes, 

who have been our winners so far this 

term! We look forward to seeing other 

classes win the Pizza Party next! 
 

 

‘Are you a Mathlete?’ top 3 WINNERS! 

We are happy to announce the results of the first three rounds of the top 3 ‘Are you a Mathlete’ winner 

for the summer term so far! Well done to Attenborough, Monet and Mozart Classes, who have come 

first place so far! We look forward to giving out the well-deserved certificates in assembly. We look 

forward to seeing who the WINNING class will be at the end of this half-term!  

 
 

Year 5’s Orienteering Adventures  

Our Year 5 children enjoyed a lovely morning out in Mitcham Common for an orienteering 

experience. The children arrived back to school where they enjoyed a lovely picnic.  

 

Week 1st Place 2nd Place 3rd Place 

Week 1 
Monet 
3,811 

Attenborough 

3,791 

Presley 

3,339 

Week 2 
Attenborough 

9,468 
Monet 

5,969 

Luther King 

2,970 

Week 3 
Mozart 
9,724 

Luther King 

7,645 

Attenborough 

5,849 



 

 

Attendance 

We are really pleased with our weekly attendance 

percentages. Eight classes exceeded our target of 

96% this last week.  

This coming week’s attendance is very important, 

with a 5 day 100% attendance being rewarded 

with a MOVIE NIGHT on Wednesday 4th June 2025. 

We will notify you on the last day of this half-term, 

if your child has an invite. 

 

JTA’s – The Big Walk and Wheel Update 

We are very excited to share our results from the 

2-week Big Walk and Wheel competition.  Overall 

we came 82/1299 Primary Schools and achieved a 

ranking of 36/167 for our region. The best 

performing class was Potter, who achieved 233 

sustainable journeys in two weeks. Well done 

everyone for this fabulous effort!  

Well done to our wonderful JTA’s who did a great 

job with encouraging the children to walk, wheel 

and scoot to school.  

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important online safety information about Minecraft from The National Online Safety 

 

Mrs Bull and Miss Akhtar 


